
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

AUDIT COMMITTEE

HELD ON 15 JANUARY 2010
                                                                                                                                                                                                       

AUC.12/10
ANNUAL REVIEW OF THE FINANCIAL PROCEDURE RULES

The Head of Financial Services submitted report RD.70/09 providing details of proposed changes to the Authority’s Financial Procedure Rules (FPRs).

The Head of Financial Services reported that, under the Audit Committee’s Rules of Governance, Members of the Committee were responsible for maintaining an overview of the Council’s Constitution in respect of FPRs.   The FPRs were reviewed on an annual basis in order to reflect changes in legislation, Government and Council Policy, changes in the Council’s financial practices and any changes to the organisation structure.

The City Council had, on 10 November 2009, authorised the Assistant Director (Governance) to make all the necessary changes to the Council’s Constitution  (including the FPRs) to reflect the new management structure, and that had now been completed.

Other changes were, however, required to the FPRs and she outlined the proposed changes as detailed within the report. 

RESOLVED – That the proposed changes to the Financial Procedure Rules, as detailed in Report RD.70/09, be approved for recommendation to the City Council on 2 March 2010.







